
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Honorable John Grimm, a mediator and arbitrator with USA&M, 

is the new Vice President of The Missouri Bar and will become 

President-Elect in September. John earned his law degree from 

the University of Missouri-Kansas City School of Law and has 

served on the Board of Governors since 2010. He has an active 

trial practice with the The Limbaugh Firm in the areas of 

personal injury and wrongful death, insurance coverage and 

defense, business, real estate and employment litigation.  
 

  


